June 2023 County Notes
Broadband Update, Grant applications being evaluated and expect some response in early June.
Approved a HVAC study of the Greenhaven facility.  There have been some system inadequacies in the warm weather but even more so in the cold weather.  This study should provide for a long term solution.
Adopted the County Summer Property Tax Levy of 5.7189 mills which is the same millage as last year.  Because of the increase in taxable value this will result in an increase in the tax bill for nearly everyone.
The review of the solar and wind energy ordinances will be conducted by the planning commission and a special committee and prepared for adoption this Fall.
Due to the retirement of Doug Riley as director of Planning & Zoning the County will be doing an interim contract with McKenna for Clinton County Planning services until the search is completed for a full time Planner.  
The Board of Commissioners approved a proposal to do an Employee Classification & Compensation Study.  It has been 6 years and many changes have taken place.  
The County Board of Commissioners voted to receive the Giffels-Webster Study report on the Morris property in Eagle Township.
David W. Pohl, Clinton County Commissioner, District 2

  
